
PUBLIC NOTICE 

THE HISTORIC PRESERVATION 
COMMISSION (HPC) 
Meeting scheduled for 

Wednesday, November 1, 2023 at 6:00 P.M.  

has been CANCELED 
due to the application being withdrawn. 

The next meeting is scheduled for  
Wednesday, December 6, 2023 

If you have questions, please contact  
Growth Management at:  843-706-4500 


